
 

[Important]  

Attention Fourth-year or above Undergraduate Students 

of JCulP OS! 

 

Announcement of Screening Result of Status for Graduation  

Screening results regarding the status for graduation in September 2025 for fourth-year and above 

JCulP OS students will be announced on the following date on the Grade Report of MyWaseda. 

After 9:00 am Monday, May 12, 2025 

 

The “Status for Graduation” is granted to students who are expected to satisfy the requirements for 

graduation in September 2025 based on the credits acquired up to the previous semester and the 

courses they have registered for in this spring semester. The screening results regarding the status for 

graduation in the previous semester was made based on the assumptions that the students would pass 

all the courses they have registered for in the fall semester and that registration would be properly made 

with no missing subjects in the spring semester.  Even if you have the “Status for Graduation” as of 

the previous semester, your status may be “Impossible Status for Graduation” according to the 

judgment made for the spring semester if, for example, you failed any of the subjects taken in the 

fall semester, you failed to enroll in a required subject offered only in fall semesters, or you failed 

to properly register your courses in the spring semester.  

 

Please note that “Certificates of Expected Graduation” can not be issued from April 25 to June 1 

June 3 AM(* The change was made due to maintenance of the certificate issuance service) due to 

this screening. 

 

If you expect to graduate in September 2025, but your status is “Impossible Status for Graduation”, there 

may be a problem related to the credits you have acquired up to the fall semester or course registration 

for this spring semester. Please come or send an email to the Administrative 

Office of the Faculty of Letters, Arts and Sciences by 16:00 JST on 

Tuesday, May 13. (* Email address: toyama-seiseki@list.waseda.jp. No requests via phone 

calls will be accepted.) 

Students who do not contact the office in person by 16:00 JST on Friday, May 10 are deemed to 

have agreed with the announced decisions. 
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